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6th Grader 

I have brown eyes. My hair is brown. I 
have two sisters and two brothers. My 
favorite food is savichi. I prefer Gatorade. 
I like pancakes. I prefer wearing tennis 
shoes. I don’t have a favorite song. My 
favorite subject in school is P.E. I want to 
go to a professional baseball kids league 
someday. My favorite sport is baseball. 
Blue is my favorite color. I have one pet. 
Who am I?

5th Grader 

I have brown eyes. My hair is brown. I have 
five brothers. My favorite food is candy. I 
prefer drinking pop. I like both pancakes 
and waffles. I prefer wearing tennis shoes. 
My favorite music is Kids Bop. My favorite 
subject in school is MTSS. I want to be a 
teacher someday. My favorite activity is 
playing Xbox. Rainbow is my favorite color. 
I have one pet. Who am I?

Secret Staff Member !  

I have brown eyes. My hair is brownish 
gray. I have two sisters and two brothers. 
My favorite food is a reuben sandwich. I 
prefer drinking pop. I like waffles. I 
prefer wearing tennis shoes. My favorite 
song is “Return to Sender” by Elvis. My 
favorite subject in school is art. When I 
was a kid, I wanted to be an art teacher. 
My favorite sports are football and rodeo. 
Blue is my favorite color. I have one dog. 
Who am I?

7th Grader  

I have blue eyes. My hair is black. I have 
one sister and two brothers. My favorite 
food is cheeseburgers. I prefer drinking 
pop. I like both pancakes and waffles. I 
prefer wearing tennis shoes. My favorite 
song is “Simple Man.” My favorite subject 
in school is math. I want to be a baseball 
player someday. My favorite activity is 
hunting. Yellow is my favorite color. I have 
4 pets. Who am I?

8th Grader  

I have blue eyes. My hair is dirty blonde. I 
have three sisters and two brothers.  My 
favorite food is mac n’ cheese. I prefer 
drinking Gatorade. I like pancakes. I prefer 
wearing tennis shoes. My favorite song is 
“You Belong With Me.” My favorite subject 
in school is math. I want to be a teacher/
coach someday. My favorite sport is track. 
Blue is my favorite color. I have 18 pets. 
Who am I?
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Students Reveal Favorite Snowy Day Activities  

We've had a lot of snow this winter! We asked some students what they 

like to do on snowy days. 
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Last issue's secret people were Devin Johnson, Tasia Calhoon, 

Emah Shields, Colin Springer, and Share!. 

5th Graders Enjoy EMS Visit $  

Yesterday Phillips County EMS personnel visited 

and explained hands-only CPR to the 5th graders!

THIS WEEK'S SECRET STUDENTS

"Ride horses."

~Austin 

Dierking

"Read or 

watch 

YouTube."

~Rayne Russe! 

"Go 

sledding."

~Katrina 

Russe! 

"Go 

sledding."

~Tanner 

Horinek 
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